
From: Jack [mailto:canoerjack@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Sunday, October 06, 2013 2:49 PM 

To: Reg-Comment; wild_firefarm@yahoo.com 

Subject: Regulation 6 

 

I am writing in opposition to the proposed Regulation 6 as it relates to streams, creeks and rivers. 

I live along Dry Fork Creek in SE Carroll County. While not a recognized waterway, it is very important to 

those of us living along and near it.  

Since water will become tomorrow's "big fight", why would a state regulatory group want to lower the 

quality of any water source within it's border? Is there not a point where the needs of the general 

population outweigh the wants of commerce? Is our state so desperate to court business that it 

diminishes the quality of its citizens lives? Or am I missing the reason for the need for this new 

regulation?  

Please keep in mind that waterways are used by many for purposes other than commerce. The Dry Fork 

Creek is used mainly for recreation and irrigation/ livestock by those of us who have lived here for 

decades. Please do not help downgrade our environment further with what I feel is an ill conceived 

regulation. 

Jack Kroeck 

661 County Road 546 

Berryville, AR 72616 

 

 

Sent from Yahoo! Mail for iPad 

 


